
 
 
 
 

       

 

The Borough of North Plainfield is preparing to utilize an automated paperless sewer billing 

program.  The program is only applicable to SEWER bills and bears NO COST to the 

homeowner.  For any homeowner wishing to enroll, the program will begin with the 2016 

billing cycle.  If you chose NOT to enroll in automated billing, you will still receive a paper 

bill from the Borough in March 2016.  Please complete the information below and forward 

your information to the Sewer Department. 

 

 __________-___      ___________________________________________________ 

Account #                  Property Location 

 

I wish to enroll in PAPERLESS billing beginning with the 2016 sewer bill for my property.  

I understand that I am responsible for payment of all charges on my account.  I hereby agree 

to notify the Borough of North Plainfield in the event I change my e-mail address. 

 

________________@_____________________     ____________________________ 

E-mail address                                                     Signature of Homeowner 

 

Borough of North Plainfield 
263 Somerset Street 

North Plainfield, New Jersey 07060 

www.northplainfield.org 

 
 

 

 


